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General Comment

If these payments were part of the February rescue act then two caveats should apply.
1. the replacement pay for approximately 46 months of reduction if made in one large
payment could place me and my wife into doubling our taxes from the 12% bracket
to the next bracket of 24%. If we and others made financial arrangements to stay

in the lower bracket to maximize our retirement this would drastically change our
healthcare as we have diseases and injuries that are very costly.

2. If the stimulus money that was not taxed under the Rescue act, and this was a part
of that legislation, then this replacement pay should be taxed at only the same
current rate we paid under regular yearly taxes not subject to doubling our tax
liability.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR WORK AND ATTENTION TO MY COMMENTS!





